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Q11 
Will the Crown remove the bilingual requirement? 
 
A11 
No, DND will not deviate from the M6 for the B.10 Helpdesk Specialist resource as written: 
“The proposed resource must be able to communicate orally and in writing in French and 
English without any assistance and with minimal errors”.   This requirement is necessary to 
handle communications in both official languages. 
               
 


